
 HERBERT HOOVER MIDDLE SCHOOL PTA 

 

 Dear HMS Families- 

 

 Partnerships between parents, educators and children enhance children’s success. We 

know that children learn more and have better lives when everyone in the school 

community shares thoughts and information and works together on projects to benefit 

children. 

The HMS PTA hosts multiple programs and events that benefit the children at our school. 

Last year some of the these included: 

 

·         7th Grade T-Shirt Design Contest 

·         Halloween Costume Contest 

·         Scholastic Book Fair 

·         Staff Appreciation Week 

 

We are always interested in adding more to your child’s educational experience and for 

this school year we are planning on continuing these great events and more with the 

following: 

 

 5th Grade Uno Tournament TBD 

 6th Grade Game Night TBD 

 7th Grade Dance and moving up ceremony TBD 

Family night TBD 

  

By becoming a member of HMS PTA, you can become an important part of helping to 

ensure that these plans become a reality. We also welcome your new ideas for the benefit 

of our children. 

 

 JOIN THE PTA 

 https://hmsdragons.memberhub.com/store/items/10445 

  

 VOLUNTEER WITH US 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfG2FinSvl7IMpiJy9DY7y6LlNqZqcco

D_tWm2xF4kYWvJ2ZA/viewform 

 

 PTA Meetings are held at 7pm in the HMS staff Cafeteria – Enter Door #18 off the 

back parking lot 

Wednesday, September 11 

Wednesday, October 23 

https://m7scym5f.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fhmsdragons.memberhub.com%2Fstore%2Fitems%2F10445/1/0100018aafe8dd1d-8c8fe76e-5f68-4147-84a3-e69de30e37d0-000000/tOpmAxFBgo8oTsUHFdZYE_fsrmk=340
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfG2FinSvl7IMpiJy9DY7y6LlNqZqccoD_tWm2xF4kYWvJ2ZA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfG2FinSvl7IMpiJy9DY7y6LlNqZqccoD_tWm2xF4kYWvJ2ZA/viewform


 Tuesday, December 3 

Tuesday, January 28 

Tuesday, March 25 

Wednesday, April 30 

Monday, June 9 

(For all meetings, we will have a virtual option to attend) 

  

Your 2024-2025 Executive Committee Members: 

President - Kristen Konkel Lenz 

Vice President - Amy Gallaway 

Treasurer - Sara Riggie 

Recording Secretary - Danielle Dabolt 

Corresponding Secretary - MaryBeth Carter 

  

Contact us at hmspta14223@gmail.com and join our Facebook group: Hoover Middle 

School PTA - Kenton UFSD 

 

Please join us to make a difference in the education, health, and welfare of our children. 

We look forward to having YOU as a member!   

  

OTHER EASY WAYS TO SUPPORT THE HMS PTA 

  

---Dash's Receipts - there's a drop box in the HMS cafeteria. For every $1,000 in 

receipts, Dash's will donate $25 to our school and it really adds up! 

---GiveBacks - when you become a PTA member, sign up for GiveBacks to earn money 

for HMS on the online shopping you do already anyway 

---Tops in Education - select Herbert Hoover Middle School in Buffalo, NY 14223 - 

must be renewed every fall. Visit www.topsmarkets.com/education 

 

http://www.topsmarkets.com/education

